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"NO TAX ON TIRES" There are no set means of tracking funds for ODOT 

transportation. It will become a diverted slush fund for unsustainable programs 

funded by an undue burden on the backs of the lower- and middle-income families. 

ODOT currently is unable to keep an accurate record of its current highway funds 

and expenditures of existing contracts. This bogus attempt to extract funds from the 

general public is a false flag and the legislation should not be considered. 


